
From: Geire Kami [geirekami@hotmail.com]
Sent: Monday, 13 August 2001 5:16 PM
To: ecita.sen@aph.gov.au
Subject: ABC Board fiasco

Writing to express my views on the current situation at the ABC. Board of Directors
should be appointed on merit and expertise, not on their political persuasions. I hope you
will call on the Board of Management of the ABC and the Managing Director to resign,
and for the process by which the board members are appointed be revaluated.

Thank you

G Kami




